
CITY OF RICHFIELD, MINNESOTA 
Department of Community Development 

 
 
September 8, 2017 
 
Planning Commission Memorandum No. 8 
         
Members of the Planning Commission   
City of Richfield 
 

Subject:  Bus Tour of Redevelopment Sites Along 66th Street 
 
Commissioners: 
 
Staff would like to invite you on a bus and walking tour of several properties along 66th 
Street, on Wednesday, September 20, 2017.  The tour will begin near Cedar Point 
Commons and include stops at The Hub and Penn Avenue.  Points of interest along the 
route include Plaza 66, The Chamberlain housing development, and the Dunkin Donuts 
proposal on Penn Avenue that will be considered at the September 25 Planning 
Commission meeting. 
 
Metro Transit (Route 515) will transport the group from site to site and eventually back 
to the starting point.  The tour will begin at 5:45 p.m. at Richfield Parkway and 65th 
Street (vacant land across from Target) and conclude around 7:30 p.m.  We plan to 
spend approximately 15-20 minutes at each site along the way.  A detailed schedule 
and route map will be provided prior to the tour date. 
 
Members of the City Council and HRA are welcome to attend as well. 
 
Please direct any questions to Matt Brillhart at 612-861-9776 or 
mbrillhart@richfieldmn.gov 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Matt Brillhart 
Associate Planner 
 
MB:ttf 
Email: City Council 
 Housing and Redevelopment Authority 
 Asst. Community Development Director 

mailto:mbrillhart@richfieldmn.gov


START/END

Bus and Walking Tour of 66th Street

Areas of Interest Bus Route 515 Walking Route

Wednesday, September 20 - 5:45 p.m.
Meet at Richfield Parkway & 65th Street

Richfield Planning Commission

TOUR END - 64th & Penn
board bus back to start
7:05 or 7:25 (depending on pace)


